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MOTION    pr oposed Capstone Requirement       Effective  Fall 2016  

================= 
The Curricular Affairs Committee moves that the Faculty Senate make the following changes to the UAF 
baccalaureate requirements: 
   

Each student must complete a capstone experience in t he  student’s major or program, as described below.  It 
will be the responsibility of each Department, Program, and (or) College/School to create, deliver, evaluate, 
and assess their capstone experience.  Each Dean’s office will have a copy of the capstone requirements for all 
programs in the school/college on file. 
 

Rationale:  This change is proposed in support of satisfying UAF's Learning outcome #4:  "Integ ra te an d 
ap p ly lea rn ing, includ in g syn th e sis an d ad va n c e d acco m p lish m e n t acro ss gen e ra l and sp ec ia lize d stu d ie s, ada p tin g th em 
to new settin g s, questio n s, and resp o n sib ilitie s, and fo rmin g a fo u nd a tio n fo r life lo n g lea rnin g.  Prep a ra tion will be 
demo n stra te d th ro u gh pro du c tio n of a crea tiv e or sch o la rly pro je c t th a t req u ire s bro a d kno wle d g e, app ro p ri a te tech n ic al 
pro fic ie n c y, info rm a tio n co llec tio n, syn th e sis, inte rp re ta tio n, prese n ta tio n, and refle c tio n ." 

   Many UAF Departments and Programs currently have baccalaureate capstone experience requirements; 


